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We hope you had a lovely weekend! 

We hope you all had a safe and enjoyable Bonfire night at the weekend.  It looks like 

Leila had lots of fun with her family at the bonfire.  Leila is also very pleased 

with herself for playing and  winning a prize on ‘Hook a Duck’ .                

Well Done Leila! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Harvest Celebration 

                                                     

Wear it Pink Day 

Due to the Pandemic, this year we celebrated our Harvest Festival a little        

differently to normal.  Instead of our usual Harvest Assembly  we had an activity 

afternoon in class where we learnt about Harvest in our own unique Holly Grove 

way! We are as always amazed by the generosity of our families and staff who 

donated a huge amount of food for the Food Bank. Josh from Burnley Football 

Club in the Community came to collect your fantastic donations and he was blown 

away by the amount!  Our photo shows some staff, children and Josh as we  

handed over the food.  

Last week we celebrated 'Outdoor 

Classroom Day.'  Each class took 

part exploring our outdoor              

classroom, enjoying lots of fantastic 

activities.  

Looks like everyone got a little bit 

muddy too! 

Outdoor classroom 

We Raised £119.69 

Thank you for all your donations! 

On Thursday 11th November we will be marking this special occasion with 

lots of activities in classes including a Medal Making Competition.                      

We will also be observing a 2 minute silence at 11am. 

Remembrance Day.  



   Holly Grove Heroes 

Aisling’s Class - Hana and Zachary 

Samantha’s Class - Minnie and Ashley 

Laura’s Class - Manha 

Libby’s Class– Stanley 

Rebecca’s Class - Kye 

Danielle’s Class - Charlie 

Julie’s Class - Saif 

   Connor’s Class - Ihsaan 

Alison’s Class -  Jensen 

Jack’s Class -  Billy 

 

 

   

Have a Great Week! 

  

 

Children - Rohaan and Ryan C 

      

               Staff  -    Kimberley 

 

Nick, Rebecca, Connor and Danielle are our Staff 

Members of the week for their amazing Team 

Teach Training. Thank you for always being so 

patient and supportive to us all. 

We all think you are amazing!. 

 

 

 

 

We will be holding our first Nibble and Natter group of the new 

school year on Friday 12th November 2021 from 1:30pm.     

The session will be focussing on ’Picky Eating ’, lead by               

Nick Barrett. 

Meet in the Campus Café! 

We look forward to seeing you all! 

Family Forum 

100 CLUB  
November Winners! 

67 

83 
Prize  £50  

Lesley Penrose 

Prize  £25 

Courtney Fourie 

Congratulations to 

both of our winners! 

 

We would like to welcome all our new 100 Club 

Members!  Thank you for joining us and          

supporting our Charity! 




